From: Fred Logue
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 11:32 AM

To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>; 'Brendan Keenan'
>

Cc: Brian Batt ; Eoin Heaney_

Subject: RE: PRE/ACCC/C/2023/199 (Ireland)

Dear Secretariat

| refer to the open session this morning dealing with preliminary admissibility of case
PRE/ACCC/C/2023/199 (Ireland) and the request from the chair for a copy of the correspondence
received in response to our letters of 29 March 2023, referred to at paragraph 7 of the
Communicant’s written statement on preliminary admissibility.

| now attach an acknowledgment from the Minister for the Environment, Communications and
Climate dated 29 March 2023 and an email from the Senior Investigator in the Office of the
Commissioner for Environmental Information dated 29 March 2023 confirming that the
Commissioner was considering our correspondence of 29 March 2023.

If | can be of further assistance please don’t hesitate to get in touch.

Fred Logue | Partner

FP Logue LLP
, IRELAND
el: irect: | Web: www.fplogue.com
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